
Organisation  

Transition to Primary School Policy - The Island Day Nursery 

 

Policy Statement  

We believe that all children and their parents need to feel happy, comfortable, reassured and confident to face 

the challenges of starting Reception Class.  We endeavour to ensure a smooth transition between ourselves and 

Reception class by implementing a range of strategies and activities. 

Where possible, the Reception teachers and teaching assistants will visit us to introduce themselves to the 

children, and spend some time playing with them; and talking to the pre-school staff to find out as much about the 

children as they can before they enter school.  

 

Persons responsible for implementing this policy: 

Roseleen Cullen/Erica Dunwell/Heather Bishop – Newport 

Erica Dunwell/ Lizzee Annis – Sandown 

Erica Dunwell/Becky Kujabi – Wootton 
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